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gh the “Charitable Fridays” Jean
Day program, Doerle’s had made a
previous donation of $1,000 this past
May 08.  That contribution was ear-
marked for medical supplies needed
for an Episcopal Mission trip scheduled
this summer.  Once again, our
company needs to respond to the
current crisis in Haiti and the Dominican
Republic.  Doerle’s will be matching
the approximately $500 balance that
has accrued in the “Charitable Fridays”
account, and will be sending another
check of $1,000 to the Haiti water
project.  

Specifically, we will be sending a check
to Saint Mary Convent in Sewanee,
Tennessee, who has spearheaded the

water purification project in Haiti, using
a New Life International Purifier system.
This water purification system is simple
and filters protozoa, helminthes, etc
from water by using bio-sand filters to 
remove the parasites, then a
chlorination system to eliminate 
bacterial and viral contaminants.
Sterile water storage is also taught.  A
by-product of the purification process is
sodium hydroxide, better known as lye,
which can be used to make soap in a
cottage industry or to sterilize
sewerage.  I believe that our 
contribution can have the greatest
impact if it is designated for water
purification and sanitation.   
 
 I am grateful for this opportunity to
give back.  I think it is important for all 
of us to be reminded of the many
blessings and privileges in our lives. 
 

As a result of the devastation caused
by Tropical Storm Hanna and Hurricane
Gustav, and most recently Hurricane
Ike, hundreds of thousands famished
Haitians are begging for food and
water.  Many of them have gone
without food for days, and safe drinking
water is a short supply as fetid
carcasses of drowned farm animals
bob in floodwaters.  Deforested
mountains run with mud, dumping vast
amounts of water down the hillsides,
swamping tinned roof houses, blowing
down fruit trees and ruining stores of
food.   
  

Desperate Haitians Need Aid!  
By:  Carolyn Doerle, CEO 

Haiti after Tropical Storm 
Hanna, Hurricane Gustav & 

Hurricane Ike 
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